5/9/23 Club Meeting

Attendees: Mark Romanowsky, Charlotte Skolnick, Gary Styskal, Anne Anderson, Erin
Heinhold, Matt O’Brien, Dottie Semonian, Liz Albert, Kathy McGowan, Wilma Breiland, Dennis
McCarthy, Carl Popolo

Safety message:
Monitoring rate and flow -can use the site shared earlier-
Best below 10,000

Mark brought in the Stormy Seas Vest- this does not get in the way of the finish when rowing
Co2 cartridge, can pull to inflate

Water is fast and cold, remember when water is colder it is more challenging to execute motor
tasks, and hypothermia can set in quickly

Power washer

Kate has been using- 1 charge does the whole of the docks area- This is stored in the last bay
on the wall

To use- the tube is set on the water and floats along as you go

The entire docks takes about 15 mins This should be done each time (1st and last)

Wash hands

Jet skis can be problematic

The law is these are to stay above the bridge- the beach by BH is not following this rule
There are signs in the BH for the numbers to call in a variety of situations

Badly behaving jet skis etc. are handled by the Environmental Police Dispatch line:
800-632-8075

Dennis shared an update in terms of the potential new BH site:
there is a problem with the land, the land is not as clean as hoped -If contaminated- potentially-
sludge lagoons- this is problematic

New banner for learn to programs-Dottie obtained- plan to put this up after meeting

Festival

Regatta Central “books” the clubs-1 entree
Course will be left in

Cromwell Cup (Charles River) is the same day
Permit is done

Will need to look at sign ups

Boat captain update given on rack list
Gary and Dennis will determine if one spot will be deemed high storage or not after meeting
tonight-then he will update the rack list



Double from Lawrence -Accomac moved to trailer -DB could go there as well
Gary will pick up motors from Chur’s will need a person to help lift these



